Dear City Council,

I'm writing in support of the project to renovate the All-Inn Motel. I've reviewed the plans and think this does a wonderful job of preserving the history of Colfax, while restoring a building to modern standards. This project also fills a serious need in the area for a hotel. I've lived at Colfax and Madison for years and this would be a welcome addition to the neighborhood.

Blake Esker

Good Morning Jeff,

Forwarding this letter of support from Blake, and will continue as they flow in. Expectir

Brian

Begin forwarded message:

From: Blake Esker Subject: Re: Colfax Hotel support Date: March 31, 2022 at 9:49:40 AM MDT To: Brian Toerber

Let me know if this is sufficient or if you need it to be more lengthy.

Thanks and best of luck!